
NEWSLETTER

Gym West would like to welcome all
our current and new members to
Term 2 2023. Congratulations to
those gymnasts who competed over
the holidays and best of luck to those
who have upcoming competitions this
term. A special mention to our GfA
Junior & Senior Squads who will be
attending their first competition of
2023 in June, GfA Challenge 1!

TERM 2 IMPORTANT DATES
WAG Development Squad Open Trial - Friday 26th March 3.30-5.30pm

WAG L6-7 Bigham Cup Trial 1 - 3rd June

MAG Teams Challenge -  4th June

GfA Challenge 1 -  24th-25th June

Border Challenge 27th-29th June

Country Championships 8th-9th July

WAG L6-7 Bigham Cup Trial 2 - 15th July

CONGRATULATIONS
Domenic - Intermediate GfA
Chelsea T - Intermediate GfA
Ruby - Intermediate MAG
Isla - Intermediate MAG
Sienna - Intermediate WAG
Emma - Intermediate WAG

WELCOME
We would like to extend a warm
welcome to our newest coach
Chelsea T who is joining our
TeamGym Coaching Team this term.
Chelsea will be stepping into the role
of head coach following Cameron's
departure.

THANK YOU & GOOD LUCK
On behalf of our staff, volunteers, and
members, we would like to express
our sincere gratitude and best wishes
to Cameron as he embarks on his
exciting European journey, before
participating in Qantas' Graduate
Program upon his return to Australia.
Cameron has earned great respect as
a valued member of the gymnastics
SA community, Gym West and
Payneham Youth Centre. His
involvement as a gymnast, coach,
and head coach has left a significant
impression on those fortunate enough
to work alongside him. We know that
Cameron will excel on this new
journey. 



If you are interested
in joining our
Management
Committee, we are
taking considerations 

for the following positions to be
announced at the upcoming AGM in
the second half of 2023:

President
Vice President
Fundraising
Sponsorships

Please contact
committee@gymwest.com for more
information or to express interest.

Grants
Treasurer
Vice President
General Members

JUDGES

Gym West is seeking those interested
in judging. The number of judges
needed for each competition depends
on the number of competing
gymnasts. Failing to provide a judge
results in us incurring a fee. If you're
interested in judging, please contact
committee@gymwest.com. Judges
must have a WWCC (Volunteer
checks are free). Gym West will
reimburse all costs for the judging
courses.

WAG/MAG COACHES WANTED
Our WAG & MAG Programs are
looking for coaches to join their
squads, particularly those with an
Advanced Accreditation or willingness
to gain one. 

THANK YOU EMMA. G
A massive thank you to Emma for her
time on the committee as treasurer.
Her work and knowlede has been
greatly appreciated. 

MPIO - TINA
As mentioned in a recent email, Tina
(KinderGym Coordinator) is our
newest MPIO. If you have any
concerns, we advise parents and
caregivers to discuss them with their
gymnast's coach in the first instance.
If the matter is not resolved, you may
address Tina at
committee@gymwest.com. If you are
uncomfortable talking to your child's
coach about the issue, Tina is to be
your initial point of contact.

KINGERGYM SET UP HELPERS
KinderGym are after some helpers (do
NOT need to be members of
KinderGym) for Tuesday &
Wednesday nights in term 3. You will
be required from 8.30pm for
approximately an hour. A discount will
be applied to your term fee. If you are
interested, please contact
kindergym@gymwest.com. 
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